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October 8,1998

. U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:
,

Subject: Docket No. 50-361 and 50-362
Revised 30-Day Report
Licensee Event Report No. 1998-018
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2 and Unit 3

$

. This letter provides Licensee Event Report (LER) 1998-018 for an occurrence involving
the use of instrumentation during surveillances, to measure the flow rate in the
Charging System, without accounting for Total Loop Uncertainties.

The health and safety of neither the public nor plant personnel were affected by this [
occurrence.
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Any actions listed are intended to ensure continued compliance with existing
commitments as discussed in applicable licensing documents; this LER contains no
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new commitments If you require any additional information, please so advise.
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Sincerely,
.
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VAI
: LER No.1998-018

E. W. Merschoff, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IVcc:

J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident inspector, Units 2 and 3
J. W. Cliffnrd, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 & 3;

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)*
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